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May 6, 2024

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ,

BGFM global is a non-profit Mission that has been helping the local Church for over 70 years with the
spread of the Gospel of Jesus in Brazil and beyond. We strive to send and assist our missionaries in the
Brazilian, Portuguese, Mozambican, and American fields.

Today, the world is following, with great regret, the situation
plaguing Brazil's southern region. We want to inform the beloved
Body of Christ that the missionaries and their families who serve in
Taquara, Sdo Leopoldo, Estancia Velha, Gravatai, Uruguaiana, Dois
Irmaos, and Sapiranga are well, thanks to our good God. However,
they report their efforts to support families in very difficult
situations in their cities and surrounding areas.

BGFM global is taking the opportunity to request, in addition to your
prayers, financial support to help the church in southern Brazil as
they show God'’s love to families with food, hygiene items, cleaning
materials, clothes, etc. In other words, the church is helping them
start their lives again. We believe you will pray but also may desire
to contribute to this cause. So, we invite you to donate via BGFM
global, which will send 100% of the donations urgently, consciously,
and specifically. Any donation, regardless of size, would be greatly
appreciated and would help ensure that we can continue in the
service of Christ and His Church.

We thank you in advance for your consideration and look forward to your response. Please don't hesitate to
contact us if you have any questions or require further information.

Yours sincerely,

Eriomar Maia
Field Coordinator

Dan Anderson
Executive Director




3 ways to give:

Donate through the QR Code at right.

Visit www.bgfmission.com and click on the Flood Relief PayPal Donation button. Send a check to:
BGFM global ¢ PO Box 355 e Springfield, IL 62705-0355 marked FLOOD RELIEF



